
  

   

 

11 October 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Sixth Form Open Evening -  Wednesday 15 November 2017 

I do hope you will be able to attend this event with your son. It is an excellent opportunity to find 
out about the courses available in our Sixth Form from September 2018. Staff and students 
representing all subjects will be delighted to answer your questions. The event runs from 5.00-
7.00pm and you are welcome to attend at any point in the evening. The Head Master will be 
speaking at 6.00pm.  South Wilts Grammar School Sixth Form will also be open on the night from 
6.00-8.00pm. Unfortunately parking is not available on either site -  however alternative parking 
can be found nearby. 

In Assembly on Thursday your son will be issued with a Sixth Form Prospectus. There is a simple 
on-line application process. The Prospectus is also available on our website (together with other 
relevant information) http://www.bws-school.org.uk/main/Sixth_Form/Admissions/. I very much 
look forward to welcoming you to the Sixth Form on 15 November. 

Yours sincerely 

 

R V Burnside 
Head of Sixth Form  
 

 


